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Dear Sir; 

I am happy to confirm your reception of our frequency measurement 

last Monday (December 7) morning. This is our regular monthly 

check...the first Monday of every month from 12:05 AM to 12:20 

AM CST. We would appreciate hearing from you any time 

you receive our signal. 

So far I have received reports from Zen Kruse of Dubuque, Iowa 

and John Tweedie of Oakhurst, New Jersey in addition to your 

report. Itis nice to know that you have some company along 

the way in the wee small hours. 

Thank you again for your report and be sure to let us know 

if you catch our signal again. Good luck to you and a 

Merry Christmas and Happy New year from the staff of WJBM. 

Sincerely, 

r 

David Z. Butler 
Radio Station WJBM 
Jerseyville, Illinois 


